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The Bus Eireann school transport portal is now
open for applications for the 2024/25 school year

All new applications must be submitted by Friday, 26 April 2024

New applicants are:
e Students attending primary school or post-primary school for the first time
in 2024/25
e Students who did not apply for school transport in previous school years

e Students with a new home address or attending a new school in 2024/25

Fees for the 2024/25 school year remain unchanged:

€50 per €75 per €125 per
primary post-primary family

student student (maximum)

The facility to pay/enter medical card details is open until Friday, 7 June 2024.
Late applications or payment may mean that a ticket is not available for your
child.

Check, apply, pay or enter medical card details at buseireann.ie/schooltransport
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